S55: Notice of change in the date of holding the 2019 annual General Meeting of Shareholders 
On 26 Feb 2019, Song Da 5.05 Joint Stock Company announced the change in the date of holding the 2019 annual General Meeting of Shareholders as follows:
To: The shareholders of Song Da 5.05 Joint Stock Company

According to Notice No. 21 / TB – S55 – TCKT dated 17 Jan 2019 sent to the Vietnam Securities Depository about the recording of the list of shareholders attending the 2019 annual General Meeting of Shareholders to be held on 26 Mar 2019, the time of holding the 2019 annual General Meeting of Shareholders is near the time of holding the annual General Meeting of Shareholders of its subsidiaries, in addition, the Company needs more time to prepare the documents for the annual General Meeting of Shareholders. As a result, the Board of Directors of Song Da 5.05 Joint Stock Company is sincerely informing the shareholders of change in the time of holding the 2019 annual General Meeting of Shareholders as follows:
- Meeting time: 30 Mar 2019
- Meeting place: Office of Song Da 5.05 Joint Stock Company on the 12th floor, Song Da Building, Pham Hung, Tu Liem, Ha Noi

- Reason for the change: to ensure a better preparation and attending time convenient to the shareholders
- Other contents: the same to Notice No. 21 / TB – S55 – TCKT dated 17 Jan 2019

- The Board of Directors will send invitations to the shareholders in accordance with rules; the documents for the 2019 annual General Meeting of Shareholders will be loaded 15 days before the annual General Meeting of Shareholders on web: www.songda505.com.vn/ s55.vn
For further information, please contact Ms. Nguyen Thi Kim Anh – Tel: 0973828985

